
 The Father’s Children
     February - April 2019            Klein Family- Philippines

Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me and do not hinder them, for to such belongs the kingdom of heaven.”  
Matthew 19:14 

THANK YOU everyone for your prayers and financial support while we were 
on furlough. With all the traveling, driving for me (Nick), conferences, 
fellowships and visits for raising support; we were also able to get some 
rest and were refreshed by the Lord. During our stay in the states, we 
constantly heard from the Lord to be still, wait on Him and that He is 
going to do a reset. We trust God that He is going to do a reset in the work 
which He has called us to do here in the Philippines. We have so many 
things on our hearts for the Filipino kids but we feel that God is telling us to 
just wait on Him and seek His face.  


As we are writing this, it has been almost two months since we flew back 
home. We are already settled and back to normalcy especially for Ava. We 
apologize for sending this update a little late. It has been over a month and 
we’re still waiting for our internet service 
to be hooked up. Also, we still need to 
pay off our plane tickets and other 
travel expenses which is around $4000. 
If the Lord is speaking to you to give 
and help us pay them off, it would be a 
big blessing to us. Thank you so much. 




    Mailing Address: P.O.Box 34 Fort Mill, SC 
29716; Phone: 803.548.9980       

Email Address: WOC.FortMill@gmail.com ; 
Website: http://worldoutreachcommunity.org/ 
You can directly contact us, Nick and Jade at 

kids4jesus1@me.com

Our daughter, Ava turned one on April 2nd. A full year 
of life, all glory to Jesus! We did Ava’s 1st birthday 
party with our Outreach kids on April 13th. We 
celebrated it with fun games, prizes, food and 
fellowship. Also, it was a great opportunity for us to 
reconnect with the kids. They were so excited when 
we told them that we will resume our Saturday bible 
study. 


KIDS OUTREACH KICK-OFF 

April 27th, Saturday. We’re back with our weekly bible study. Yay! 
Continue to partner with us in prayer for these kids’ salvation; 
that through these weekly meetings they will encounter the Lord 
and know Him intimately. Also, pray for laborers to work 
alongside Jade and I with the kids ministry. 


Again, thank you for laboring with us in prayer, intercession and 
with your finances. The work in the Philippines could not be done 
without it. Please continue to pray for us as we do the work of 
ministry. Thank you again and God bless you all.


P  H  I  L  I  P  P  I  N  E  S -  Davao City

Love, 
Nick, Jade and Ava Klein 

HAPPY 1ST BIRTHDAY AVA! 
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